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ever since. Hence, it is my debt of honor to be elected as the first President of the India chapter of 

Akamon-Kai. The first Board of Directors was constituted and Ambassador Saiki was nominated as our 

Patron and Honorary Chairman. The Executive Committee (office bearers) was elected and the by-laws 

for the functioning of our Association were adopted. 

 

By March 2013, we propose to provide the Indian alumni with an updated directory of alumni with a web 



 

Newsletter 
October 2012 

India Office 

Mr. Yoshino with JISC students during 

the visit to Sony India 

Prof. Esaki, Graduate School of 

Information Science and Technology 

Prof. Jonathan Woodward and 

Associate Prof. Di Su talking to 

people at the Todai booth 

Prof. VijayRaghan, the chief guest 
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This was followed by presentations by each 
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engineering perspective. The primary aim of this programme is to nurture well rounded environmental 

specialists who can design and implement integrated approaches towards current and future 

environmental issues. 

For more information 

http://peak.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/index.html

